
 
 

Kindergarten and First Grade Play Date 
 

Saturday, August 25, 2018 

11 am – 1 pm 

Jefferson Elementary School Yard 
 
 
 
Dear Incoming Kindergarten and First Grade Families, 
 
Please join us for the annual K/1st grade play date!  This is a fun, relaxed event to welcome new 
kindergarten families and welcome back returning first graders.   
 
Please join us to: 
 

● Learn:  Jefferson staff and PTA volunteers will be on hand to answer your questions.  
Learn about after school options, Jefferson programs, and what to expect the first day of 
school.  Subscribe to the Jefferson PTA email newsletter on our website: 
http://Jefferson.berkeleypta.org 
 

● Play: Meet other Jefferson families! Play with new and returning classmates on the 
school yard. 

 
● Eat:  Nothing builds community like sharing food!  The PTA will provide snacks and 

drinks.  First grade families: Please bring a dish to share.   
 
We hope you can make it!   
 
Warmly, 
 
The Jefferson Community 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to:          
Amanda Goodroe – PTA President  
agoodroe@gmail.com 
 

mailto:agoodroe@gmail.com

